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May 22, I946

Miss Laura Gilpin
6i4 Alameda Road
Santa Fe, n. M.

dear Miss Gilpin;

Thanks for your letter of may 20. I return hereby the 
NEGATIVES.* We ARE HAVING 60ME TROUBLE AS FAR AS THE Bx7 

ARE CONCERNED BECAUSE OUR FACILITIES ACCOMMODATE UP TO 
4x5 only. This is the reason we prefer to receive 
NEGATIVES NO LARGER THAN 4X5 ANO SO THAT WE CAN MAKE OUR 
ENLARGEMENTS IN II X I4t

I ALSO TOOK NOTE OF YOUR CORRESPONDENCE WITH HOLIDAY. 
LARRY WILLIAMS IS THE PHOTO EDITOR AND HE IS IN CHARGE OF 
ALL PHOTOGRAPHIC PROBLEMS.

WE ARE ALSO RETURNING THE PAGES WHICH YOU LEFT WITH US.

HOPE TO HAVE GOOO NEWS FOR YOU SOON.

SINCERELY YOURS,

Leon Daniel

LDsbd
Encls.

* TO P# ’

LEON DANIEL, GENERAL MANAGER - CECILE KUCHUK, BUSINESS MANAGER-ALFRED EISE NSTAEDT, TECHNICAL MANAGER 

ALTHOUGH EVERY CARE IS TAKEN OF PHOTOGRAPHS AND OTHER MATERIAL SUBMITTED TO US, WE CANNOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THEIR SAPETY.


